
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on May 2, 2017 at 5:10 PM in the Selectmen’s Meeting 
Room, Town Hall for the Common Victualler’s application of Elizabeth & Kevin Oliver to operate 
Menemsha Market. 
 
Posted:  April 18, 2017 @ 2:20 PM 

 

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 3:20 PM 
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov 
Subject: Menemsha Market Common Victualer License 

Dear Selectmen, 

We are writing to request that you consider issuing us a Common Victualer License so that we may 
operate the Menemsha Market at 511 North road this coming summer.  

Our intention is to run the market in a similar manner as we did when we ran it several years ago. The 
items we would like to stock would be groceries, fresh baked goods, health and beauty aids, beach 
supplies, fresh produce, toys, children's books, souvenirs, coffee, tobacco products and newspapers. 

During the peak summer season we plan on being opening from 7am-9pm with slightly reduced hours 
during the shoulder seasons.  

We would like to have the option of opening on Memorial Day weekend. By our projected opening date, 
we will both be ServSafe certified. 

We are excited that we have been given the opportunity to run the market again.  

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

 

Kevin and Elizabeth Oliver 
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